
Oregon Customer Notice 
Change to the Public Purpose Charge 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation filed to increase its Schedule 31 Public Purpose Charge from 4.85% to 
6.28% effective January 1, 2019.  The collections from this charge are passed directly through to third party 
administrators of Cascade’s energy efficiency programs, and low-income weatherization and bill pay assistance 
programs.   

The estimated monthly bill impact of this change for the average residential customer using 60 therms per 
month will be an additional $0.63 and the average commercial customer using 253 therms per month will pay 
approximately $2.10 more. 

For more information about opportunities to save energy through the conservation programs, visit 
www.energytrust.org or call Energy Trust at 1-866-368-7878. To learn if you may qualify for Cascade’s low- 
income weatherization or bill pay assistance program, contact Cascade’s Customer Service at 1-888-522-1130 
7 a.m. – 7 p.m., Monday through Friday or email us at customerservice@cngc.com. 
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